Hearings

From:

stanleeair stanleeair

Sent:

Sunday, October 07, 2012 11:49 AM

To:

Hearings

Subject:

Bronx Public Hearing on Tuesday, October 2nd

Dear Commission Member

Now that the redistricting commission is considering changes in the current council district lines, I want to suggest the following changes the lines should extend up Golden Ave, right on Bedford Park, south on Jerome Ave, left on 198th St. going towards Grand Concourse, then south this change would add my residence to the new 14th district.

Thank you for your time.